
Current Fire Restrictions 

for 

Eugene Rural Fire Protection District No.1 

 

During fire season, you can call the ODF Western Lane District 

Fire Precaution Level Information Line at 541-935-2222 for the 

current fire danger level. 

 

The following link also gives you a map which leads to the 

same information: 

https://gisapps.odf.oregon.gov/firerestrictions/PFR.html 

After clicking the link, a map comes up. Wait a few seconds 

and the Oregon counties map will appear. On “Western Lane,” 

click on “Lane.” This will show you the Oregon Department of 

Forestry - Public Fire Restrictions currently in effect in Eugene 

Rural Fire Protection District No.1 

 

The following page shows the 2021 Oregon Department of 

Forestry - Public Use Restrictions in relation to the fire danger 

level: 

https://gisapps.odf.oregon.gov/firerestrictions/PFR.html


  


